
 

GREEN MOUNTAIN CARE BOARD  

PUBLIC MEETINGS IN FEBRUARY 2015 

News Release — Green Mountain Care Board 
Friday, January 30, 2015 

Montpelier, VT – The Green Mountain Care Board (GMCB) will hold the following 
public meetings in February: 

• Thursday, February 5: 
– 2016 Qualified Health Plans on Vermont Health Connect 
– Vote on sole source contract for debt capacity study and real estate analysis of UVM 
Medical Center’s proposed replacement of inpatient bed facility and proposed south 
Burlington property acquisition 
-Walk through of Administration’s legislative proposal 
-Executive session to discuss VHCURES contracting 

• Thursday, February 12: 
– Board business including but not limited to Payment Reform, Insurance Rate 
Review, Certificate of Need, Hospital Budgets, Rulemaking, and new business 

• Thursday, February 19: 
– Board business including but not limited to Payment Reform, Insurance Rate 
Review, Certificate of Need, Hospital Budgets, Rulemaking, and new business 

• Thursday, February 26: 
-Certificate of Need Hearing: Green Mountain at Fox Run 

For more information, contact Anna Bassford (802-828-2130) 

NOTE: All regularly scheduled Thursday meetings are held from 1-4 pm, in the GMCB 
Board Room on the 2nd Floor of the City Center Building at 89 Main Street, Montpelier. 
￼￼ 
All meeting agendas are subject to change. Please see the GMCB 
website,gmcboard.vermont.gov, for the most up to date meeting agendas. 

 


